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Dates for your Diary 
 

 

• Thursday 2nd May – Friends of Radnor (PTA) Welcome and re launch meeting 5pm at Chapter  
• Monday 6th May – Bank holiday – May Day. 
• Monday 13th May – Bike Bus & Dosbarth 7 taking part in the Ride for Freedom project. 
• Monday 13th May to Friday 24th May – Personalised Assessments for children in Y2-Y6 
• Wednesday 22nd May – INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

 

• Monday 3rd June – Year 6 pupils will receive universal primary free school meals 
• Wednesday 5th June – Sports Day at Thompson’s Park 
• Monday 10th June - INSET Day – School closed to pupils 
• Monday 17th June – Friday 28th June – Year 4 and Year 5 Swimming lessons 
• Thursday 20th June – Open evening for parents of Reception children starting in September 24 

 

• Wednesday 3rd July – Reserve Sports Day at Thompson’s Park 
• Thursday 4th July – School clubs finish 
• Friday 12th July – End of Year Reports to parents 
• Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Performance 2:00pm 
• Monday 22nd July - INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Every Day Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for 6th September 2023 to Monday 22nd April 2024 is 93.2%. 
 

The top three classes with the highest attendance for week ending 19th April were: 
 

1: Dosbarth 2 with 99.1% 

 

2. Dosbarth 6 with 98.9% 

 

3. Dosbarth 3 with 97.7%. 
 

 

Seren Y Wythnos 

Dosbarth 
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Dosbarth 
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Dosbarth 
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Nyla Szymon Andrea Millie Dante Teddy Ajay Francis Millie 

Llongyfarchiadau!  –  Congratulations! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

Parking in and around Radnor Primary School is still a concern and I would like 
to remind our families that: 
 

We ask our parents to avoid driving and/or parking in Cardigan Street. 
We ask our families to not double park in no parking zones.  
If, in an emergency, parking around the school cannot be avoided please observe the 
following guidelines: 
• No parking on double yellow lines or the zigzags EVEN JUST TO DROP OFF your     
  child 
• Do not double park or stop in the middle of the road 
• Please respect our neighbours – residents’ parking is for their benefit 
• Please set a good example for your children - respond to requests to move on with good  
  grace 
Our Health and Safety officer will be monitoring this closely over the remainder of the 
summer term. 

Teulu Cymru – Support for families in Wales 

 
 
 
 
Earlier this week, the Welsh Government launched Teulu Cymru, a new brand which brings its 
main childcare and parenting campaigns under one roof. 
Teulu Cymru or “Family of Wales,” is here for parents, carers and families of children aged     
0-18, pointing them in the right direction for different Welsh Government sources of practical 
and financial support. 
From parenting tips and expert development advice, to help with childcare costs - Teulu 
makes it a little easier to access this support in one place. 
 
Teulu Cymru | GOV.WALES    www.instagram.com/teulu.cymru   www.facebook.com/teulucymruwales 

    

 Online Safety 
 

As part of our school curriculum, all children 
are taught about keeping themselves 
online. The internet filtering system we 
have in place allows access to content that 
is within the correct age ratings for your 
child. Age ratings protect your child and 
keep them safe when playing and 
interacting online from sometimes, scary, 
upsetting and harmful content. 
We know that social media can pose many 
challenges to parents. Having fun and 
socialising is super important but 
remember, social media has age ratings 
too.  

https://www.gov.wales/teulu-cymru
http://www.instagram.com/teulu.cymru
http://www.facebook.com/teulucymruwales


 

Arddangosfa'r Wythnos – Weekly Showcase 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Swindell Mrs Talbot 

Dosbarth 2 

We are always busy 

learning in Class 2. 

Check out what we have 

been up to so far this 

term! 

We started the term with a visit to 

Canton Library. The librarians 

explained some information about 

the history of the library. We all 

chose a book to bring back to 

school and we can’t wait to go 

back again and change them! 

We had a splashing time in maths measuring capacity! We have also learned about 3D 

shapes and how to round numbers. Bendigedig! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During PE we performed an Under the Sea dance and we have been practising our 

sending and receiving skills. In games we have been honing our cricket skills. 

We love using our outdoor area and learned what seeds need to grow when we planted 

wild flowers and herbs.  

 

We read the book ‘Dear 

Greenpeace’ and gathered 

lots of facts about whales 

and how we need to help 

protect them. We learned 

how to write letters and 

make fact sheets too. We 

found out lots of information 

during Earth Day and we 

have learned some ways to 

become planet protectors. 

We make sure we switch off 

the lights in school when we 

don’t need them.  
 

What a fantastic term we are having so far! 


